
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
UNITED STATES ARMY INTELLIGENCE AND SECURITY COMMAND 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION/PRIVACY OFFICE 
FORT GEORGE G. MEADE, MARYLAND 20755-5995 

January 17, 1990 

REPLY TO 

A 
TTEVTIONOF: 

FP I/Pri vacy Office 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

TO BE OPENED BY ADDRESSEE ONLY 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This responds to your letter dated January 3, 19(89), in which you have 
raised several questions regarding previous correspondence from this office. 
Your letter was received here on January 10, 1990. 

As you have requested, a current check has been made at this headquarters 
for records pertaining to yourself and the assassination of John F. Kennedy; 
both checks were met with negative results. 

With regard to your request for the distribution made of the record this 
office released to you on December 8, 1989; please be advised that the Army 
record was retrieved from the files of the Federal Bureau of Investigation 
and referred to Army for a release determination and reply to you. Since 
the Army no longer maintains the original record there is no disclosure 
accounting. 

For your information, Army intelligence files are not maintained 
indefinitely. Current Army regulations provide for the on-going screening 
and destruction of Army intelligence dossiers, a process which takes place 
daily in the U.S. Army Investigative Records Repository, located at this 
headquarters. 

If you have any further questions regarding this action, please feel 
free to contact this office at any time. Please refer to case #033P-90. 

Sincerely yours, 

I*/ 
R erteJ. Walsh, Jr. 
Chief 
Freedom of Information/Privacy Office 
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